



June 20, 2017

Honorable Members of the West Allis Common Council City Hall West Allis, Wisconsin

Dear Council Members:

I am herewith reappointing Ms. Barbara Hart as a member of the West Allis Library Board. Her three-term will expire on July 1, 2020.

Ms. Hart has lived in West Allis over 62 years and resides at 1040 South 76th Street. She is the mother of four children and grandmother of eight. She is a City of West Allis retiree.

Ms. Hart is a member of the Historical Commission of the City of West Allis, the West Allis Historical Society, Pabst Mansion, and Milwaukee Museum. She volunteers at the Free Clinic, Log Schoolhouse, West Allis/West Milwaukee Chamber of Commerce, West Allis Rotary Club, and food pantry/meal programs.

Your confirmation of this reappointment will be appreciated by the undersigned.

Sincerely,

Dan Devine,

Mayor

DD:jfw

MYR\CMTES\HART.L